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School Council Minutes 

9/19/18 

 

Attendance: 

Peter Dolan, Co-Chair 

Emma McLaughlin 

Andrea LoCoco 

 

Approval on June minutes - unanimous 
 

1. No Parking/School zone lights update- currently being installed around the perimeter. 

2. Opening school- Smooth start to the year. 

3. Back to school/meet the educator Night- Seems to be more successful having it prior to school starting.    

4. 262 grant update- On November 2, the last of the j-touches will be installed! 

5. After School Program Update- Going well.  Ran by the Malden Public Schools. 

6. Enrollment Update- 312 children, 100 students on IEPs.  Morning half days now have a waiting list.  

Only two slots available for the afternoon half days. 

7. Co-Chair- Elect- Rebecca Martin 

8. Team Updates:   

Leadership Team- Nothing to update yet. 

PBS Team- not met yet 

Restorative Practice Team- Only 16 teachers have filled out the survey.  In November they will come to 

check-in. 

Pre-K Task Force- Not meeting for a bit. 

9.  J-Touches and iPads-  Natalia will get new iPads out to remaining teachers as soon as     possible.  

Teachers can ask Natalia for specific apps.  There is some funding available. 

     10.  Classroom moves- Teachers are happy with their new classrooms. 

     11.  CFCE- Still have not picked up their belongings which are taking up space in the play   area. 

     12.  Parent-Child Home Program- New grant which will be doing similar things to the CFCE but is ran by  

Malden Public Schools. Will not be hosted at the ELC.  Focused on families for children with special  

needs. 

     13.  School Safety- New protocols put in place.   

     14.  New Hires- New BCBA will be starting October 1st!   

 


